
 

 

 

 

 

3/4O Class Assembly – Tomorrow 

Parents of children in 3/4O are warmly invited to their class assembly at 9:10am tomorrow in the Main 

Hall. After the assembly, refreshments will be served and then you are welcome to stay until morning 

playtime to join the children for a learning experience in their classroom. 

 

 

I’m so sorry that we had to make the call to postpone Sports Day last Friday. I don’t remember such a 

wet week in June! Fingers crossed that we are able to hold it on Tuesday, 9th July.  

I am delighted to say that with the generous donation of £385 from the Red Lion for the BBQ and 

some other last minute donations we have a grand total of £2039.58 profit from the summer fete. A 

huge thank you to The Red Lion who have also generously donated £500 to the FSSA from their 

Winter Beer Festival in addition to this. We are very grateful. 

Yesterday, children in years 3-6 were treated to a fantastic music concert by students from Bradon 

Forest School. It was a great opportunity for the children to hear live music of a variety of genres, 

played by their peers. There was even a piece performed which had been composed by one of the 

students.  

Year 2 are on their trip today at ‘We the Curious’ in Bristol. This links with the wonderful practical 

science that they have been enjoying in their classrooms this week. 

Next week, I will be going with Year 6 to the Isle of Wight for their residential visit. I am really 

looking forward to this highlight event of the year although I am not sure how much sleep I will be 

getting…! Please do follow what we are up to on our twitter feed where we will keep you up to date 

with all that we are up to.  Mr Hill will be in charge of the school next week.  

Finally, if you have not already done so, please do put the date of our Open Evening in your diary. This 

is Tuesday, 9th July 4:30-6pm and it will be a chance for you to come and have a look around your 

child’s classroom and our school as we show off some of the work done this year. Jennifer Bayne 
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Upper School Fruit Tuck Shop 

Following the great success of 10p toast available in the mornings, we are looking to ensure 

that the Fruit Tuck shop for the Upper School is used more effectively. We will make sure 

that there is a variety of fruit for sale each day and that this is available at break time. 

Starting from next Tuesday, there will be raisins, bananas, apples and satsumas available 

for 20p. Like the toast, children can pay for a week or bring in 20p a day.  

Children in the Lower School will continue to receive free fruit funded by the government. 
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